
 

 

Town of Ridgefield Board of Selectmen 

 
Wednesday, May 22, 2019 Meeting Motions/Unapproved 

 

 

S. Zemo moved and M. Kozlark seconded the motion to Reappoint Christopher Christiansen, 

Christopher Sierakowski & Thomas Hayes to the Pension Commission.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

B. Hebert moved and S. Zemo seconded the motion to Appoint Brian Nash to the Prevention 

Council.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

S. Zemo moved and B. Hebert seconded the motion to increase the Town Permit Fees from $60 to 

$75 as per the recommendation of the Parking Authority.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

S. Zemo moved and B. Hebert seconded the motion to move $29,462 from the Full Time Salaries 

line item to the Small Equipment line item of the Parks & Recreation Budget.  Motion carried 4-0. 

M. Kozlark moved and S. Zemo seconded the motion to accept the refunds from the Tax Collector.  

Motion carried 4-0. 

B. Hebert moved and M. Kozlark seconded the motion to approve the resolution allowing the First 

Selectman to enter into a contract with the State Department of Transportation specifically for a 

13b Grant contingent on the First Selectman coming back with a breakdown of the numbers.  

Motion carried 4-0. 

S. Zemo moved and M. Kozlark seconded the motion to adjourn the Board of Selectman Meeting at 

11:08pm.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Hollie M. Rapp 


